
 

 
          
 

Kindergarten Graduation Party  
30th November 4:30pm 

 
 
We would love for you to keep the Friday 30th November from 4:30pm free, as we are having our kindergarten 
graduation on this evening. Please note dress for the night for the children is a white shirt and demin pants. 
A plate of food to share is also requested. We will provide the graduation photos, certificates and videos of 
the nights performance and party. Kindergarten children continue coming to the service as in previous  
years until the 25.01.2019. This party is for the children in Poppies One and Two who are going to school  
in 2019.  
 
We offer before and after school care for children who are in attednace of Warrigal Road though we have  
Limited availabilty. Please check into your schools ymca or pcyc for before and after school care if needed  
now for next year, and book in if required. 
 
 
 

 


